
 

September 29, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Church Office:   

618-833-6702                                                       

Monday – Friday      

 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

annanazsec@annanaz.com 

September 29 Finance Team 
Stanley & Marilyn Elkins                          
Dorris Johnson 
 

October 6 Finance Team 
Carla Ramage, Jessica Elkins, Terry Wiseman 

ANNA CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE 
Pastor Randy Wright    

Cell Phone: 618-534-7103 
Email: rwwright55@gmail.com 

Media Today 
Projection: Verna Fuller   Sound: Jim Hammer 

  

October 6 
Projection: Verna Fuller          Sound: Jim Hammer 

Donations 

SUNDAY  
Breakfast 9:00 AM 
Sunday School 9:30 AM 
Morning Worship 10:35 AM 
Evening Service 6:00  PM 
  
WEDNESDAY  
Wednesday Bible Study 6:30 PM 
Youth Group  6:30 PM 

Morning Worship Service is available on Zoom  
ID #379 359 1831   Text pastor for password 

 

BOARD MEETINGS THIS MONTH WILL BE ON  
TUESDAY - OCTOBER 8 

DUE TO PASTOR WRIGHT HAVING CLASS ON THURSDAY 
 

NDI BOARD MEETING AT 6 PM 
CHURCH BOARD MEETING AT 7 PM 

Shirley Ralls 
Patrick Treece 
Bryce & Kaylee Wright  
Chris Brock 
Richard Keeley                                  
Jackie Dillow 
Larry Barnhart                    
Emily Wiseman 
Scott Pender 
Louise Smith Pender 

Erin Berry 
Rose Reeves 
Ashley Massey 
Phyllis Grisham 
Leanna Higgins 
Betty Odum 
Rin Ray 
Phil Ray 
Marva Wall 
Belinda Flores 

Marsha Bittle                          
Brayden Stanley 
Jessica Pind 
John Stanley               
Bob Kimber 
Joann Satterfield 
Kevin Klump 
John Reeves 
Curly Ralls Family 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

30th Shirley Ralls 

5th  Carla Ramage 

SATURDAY - OCTOBER 5 - 9 AM 
WORK DAY AT THE CHURCH TO PREPARE FOR 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
 

HARVEST FESTIVAL FLIERS ALSO WILL BE AVAILABLE 
FOR THOSE WHO ARE ABLE TO HAND THESE OUT 

IN THE COMMUNITY THAT SATURDAY. 

We enjoyed our time with you all.  So sorry we had to leave early.                          
Thank you for your prayers & offering 
 

God Bless 
Ken & Danaka Bulthuis 
 
 
Thank you for welcoming our athletes in and               
feeding them last Friday.  We appreciate your 
support of the AJ Football program 

 

AJ Huddle Club 


